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From: p kurtz [pkurtz9@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 8:57 PM
To: Siarnacki, Anne

Cc: Docket, Hearing

Subject: Indian Point relicensing

To: NRC Commissioners

I am writing to ask you not to relicense Indian Point. Ilive in Rockland County, across the river, 1/2 mile
outside the evacuation zone. )

The evacuation “plan” is clearly unworkable. Years ago Governor Pataki commissioned a special
study by James Lee Witt, former head of the NRC, which concluded that the evacuation plan is
impossible. The county executives consistently refuse to certify. Common sense tells you that this is the
Emperor’s New Clothes - the plan is only an idea, on paper. A real evacuation in an emergency would
be disastrous.

Indian Point is in close proximity to the most densely populated area of the United States. This
plant would never be sited there today.

The energy from this plant is not essential. We can replace it with energy efficiency, conservation, and
renewable energy from New York State.

The impact on the Hudson River and even on Atlantic coastal fisheries is significant. Even with
wedgewire, entrainment will continue to kill the smallest organisms at the bottom of the food chain and
juvenile fish.

Governor Cuomo has committed to a clean, green sustainable future. Let’s move New York into the future
with clean alternatives!

Sincerely,

Peggy Kurtz
220 Foss Drive
Nyack, NY 10960
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